
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 You can find us on 

Facebook at Spina 

Bifida Association of 

Delaware Valley 

 

You can find us on 

the web at: 

www.sbadv.org 

 

You can contact us 

at: 

info@sbadv.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Happy New Year! 

         

 
Thank You! 
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 A newsletter of the Spina Bifida Association of the Delaware Valley 

Let’s start the New Year at The Winter Holiday Party with your 

friends at SBADV.  Please keep a look out for details on our traditional 

holiday party planned for March 23rd at the Carousel House. 

We’d like to express our gratitude to all who came out to Run, Walk, or 
Roll to support SBADV at our annual 5k fundraiser on October 20, 2018.  
Special thanks also go out to those families and organizations who 
organized teams for the event.  Thank you for bringing your spirit, 
enthusiasm and support to the event! The teams participating in the 
event were: 

 
The Episcopal Academy 
The PCOM Running Club 

Fearless Finn - The Herman Family 
Kim’s Wildbunch – The Patton Family 
Nate’s Ninja’s – The Panusky Family 

Rolling with Pedro – The Miranda Family 
Sofia Sparkles – The Alphonse Family 

The J-WalkErs – The Doughty, Rafter and Kadyszewski Families 



 
 

 

We’d like to thank our sponsors for supporting the SBADV annual 5k. Your sponsorship has helped 
the SBADV gained valuable tools and resources to support our SBADV community.  

A special thanks to the volunteers from the Philadelphia Parks and Recreation staff for their help 
and support in planning and carrying out this event. 

 

Platinum: 
Gerald Kessler- Wells Fargo Advisors 

Philadelphia Parks & Recreation 

 
Silver: 

ABC Medical 
Cololast 

 
Mile Markers: 
The Case Family 
First Trust Bank 

Samantha & Stuart Greenberg 
Mark Braverman 

 
We would also like to thank Herr’s Snacks and Capriotti Produce for their generous donations. 



2018 Spina Bifida 5k on Kelly Drive 10/20/2018 

 
2018 Walk-n-Roll at Central Park in Doylestown 6/3/2018 

 

 
 
 
 

 



                  Calling All Volunteers 
 

 

The SB ADVisor 
A newsletter of the Spina 
Bifida Association of the 
Delaware Valley 

Editor: 
Bill Doughty 

Please send your news 
items and event pictures 

to:  info@sbadv.org 
 

SBADV is currently in urgent need of additional Board members to assist 

SBADV in meeting its mission.  Board members are involved in the planning, 

and decision-making, and oversight of various Association responsibilities. 

We meet as a group 6 times per year. Meetings are held both in person and via 

conference call.  The addition of new members to the Board is vital. 

We would also welcome volunteers to assist with specific tasks for the 

organization, such as help before and during specific events such as the 

Walk ’n Roll, 5K and the Holiday Party or assistance with the 

Newsletter and member correspondence. 

Please contact us if you are interested at info@sbadv.org. 

SPINA BIFIDA ASSOCIATION OF THE 
DELAWARE VALLEY 

P.O. Box 1235 
Havertown, PA  19083 

City, ST  78269 


